From: Puco ContactOPSB

To: Puco Docketing
Subject: public comment 20-1680-EL-BGN
Date: Monday, August 22, 2022 9:00:55 AM

From: Margie Elam

Sent: Saturday, August 20, 2022 10:48 AM

To: Butler, Matthew <matthew.butler@puco.ohio.gov>
Subject: Yellow wood case no. 20-1680-EL-BGN

Hi my name is Margie Elam 3445 Oak Grove rd Lynchburg Ohio . A place I use to be very proud to live. Now it is
just a nightmare daily thinking about what may happen to our beautiful area. I am writing to let you know I am still
very much apposed to this project I am part of the group in negotiations but only because we feel forced to .

The commoners are against this are state representative is against this the residents are against this . Please we are
asking that you take all of this in consideration before you make a decision. So much information has come out
saying how in affective they are and this beautiful land will be gone forever. Thank you for listening to me. I know
this is a difficult task for all of you. We are decent people who have moved to the middle of no were by course
because we wanted a quiet life.
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